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Bobertz Dana Anne Frank: The Exhibition 3/14/2025 New York City

To further codify
understanding of Anne's time
in hiding to develop learning
opportunities for ELA 8
students during the
Holocaust unit. 0

I am not
requesting
reimbursement

Mr. Ben Kloc
Ms. Randi Hutchinson

Principal
Director 12/18/2024

Buchanan Deana ELA Teacher/KMS Anne Frank: The Exhibition 3/14/2025 New York City

To further codify
understanding of Anne's time
in hiding to develop learning
opportunities for ELA 8
students during the
Holocaust unit. 0

I am not
requesting
reimbursement

Mr. Jason Malanda
Ms. Randi Hutchinson

Principal
Director 12/18/2024

Dowling Nikki ELA Teacher/KMS Anne Frank: The Exhibition 3/14/2025 New York City

To further codify
understanding of Anne's time
in hiding to develop learning
opportunities for ELA 8
students during the
Holocaust unit. 0

I am not
requesting
reimbursement

Mr. Jason Malanda
Ms. Randi Hutchinson

Principal
Director 12/18/2024

Kelly Nicole ELA Teacher/KMS Anne Frank: The Exibition 3/14/2025 New York City

To further codify
understanding of Anne's time
in hiding to develop learning
opportunities for ELA 8
students during the
Holocaust unit. 0

I am not
requesting
reimbursement

Mr. Jason Malanda
Ms. Randi Hutchinson

Principal
Director 12/18/2024

Osborne Nicole ELA ICS Teacher /KMS Anne Frank: The Exhibition 3/14/2025 New York City

To further codify
understanding of Anne's time
in hiding to develop learning
opportunities for ELA 8
students during the
Holocaust unit. 0

I am not
requesting
reimbursement

Mr. Jason Malanda
Ms. Randi Hutchinson

Principal
Director 12/18/2024

Stabler Danielle ELA Teacher/KMS Anne Frank: The Exhibition 3/14/2025 New York City

To further codify
understanding of Anne's time
in hiding to develop cross
curricular learning
opportunities to support 8th
graders. I am currently a
student in the Kean
Holocaust and Prejudice
Reduction
Post-Baccalaureate
certificate program and this
will support that. 0

I am not
requesting
reimbursement

Mr. Jason Malanda
Ms. Randi Hutchinson

Principal
Director 12/18/2024

ELA Instructional Coach/BMS


